CITY OF GERMANTOWN COUNCIL

TUESDAY, JANUARY 17, 17

The City of Germantown Council met in work session on January 17, 2017 at 7:25 p.m. in the City Building Council Chambers.

MEMBERS PRESENT:

The following members were present: Mayor Stephen Boeder, Mr. Terry Johnson, Mr. Lynn Koogle, Mr. Michael Kuhn, Mr. Robert Rettich, IV and Mr. Brian Wafzig.

MEMBERS ABSENT:

None.

ALSO PRESENT:

Also present were Roy McGill, Chief of Police and Acting City Manager; Tom Schiff, Law Director and Kelli Sanders-Novak, Clerk of Council.

Moratorium on Medical Marijuana

The Law Director discussed the current moratorium on medical marijuana and that it will be expiring soon. The consensus of Council was to continue having a moratorium on medical marijuana.

Topics for joint meeting with German Township

Council discussed several items they would like to include on the agenda for the upcoming joint meeting with German Township. The topics will be the senior citizen levy, the pool levy, joint projects between the City and German Township, the proposed JEDD, Camp Miami, the bicentennial clock and the smoking ban in the parks. Staff will provide Council with an agenda with the topics for the February 6, 2017 meeting held at the Senior Center.

Other Business	
None.	
There being no further business to come before t meeting.	the Council, Mr. Johnson moved to adjourn the
The work session was adjourned at 8:46 p.m.	
Respectfully Submitted,	
Kelli R. Sanders-Novak	Stephen A. Boeder
Clerk of Council	Mayor